
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
PLANNING BOARD SITE VISIT NOTICE  

 
 

Please be advised that the members of the Planning Board will conduct a 
site visit on Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. for the following site 
plan application which is currently before the Planning Board.  
 
Applicant:    Anne Denenberg and Adam Weissman   
Location:     121 Neperan Road, Tarrytown, NY 10591 
 
The applicant is seeking site plan approval for the construction of retaining 
walls and patios in the rear of the property with related stormwater 
improvements.   
 
Members of the public are invited to attend.   
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD 
 
Dated:   March 15, 2024 
 
Lizabeth Meszaros – Secretary 
 
 
 


